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!!
September 22, 2014 !
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 !
Re: Notice of Intent to Discontinue Interstate and Intrastate Long Distance Service in 
Washington CTI Long Distance, Inc. !
Pursuant to WAC 480-120-083, CTI Long Distance, Inc. (“CTI”) hereby notifies the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) that CTI intends to discontinue its 
interstate and intrastate long distance service to existing customers in Washington effective 
October 28, 2014. !
As of September 1, 2014, CTI had 131 customers subscribing to CTI Long Distance Service in 
Washington.  I have enclosed a copy of the notice that was mailed via U.S. First Class Mail to all 
of CTI’s Washington customers today (Attachment 1), and a copy of the notice that will be 
mailed to CTI’s Washington customers at least 10 days prior to October 28, 2014 
(Attachment 2).  I have also enclosed a copy of the letter sent to the telecommunications 
company providing CTI with its resold long distance services (Attachment 3).  CTI’s customers 
are located in the cities and counties identified in Attachment 4. !
No other telecommunications providers are affected by this discontinuance of service. !
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 866-899-7710.  !
Very truly yours !!
[Monty Wirth] 
[President] 
PO Box 80070 
Portland, OR 97280 
monty.wirth@a-cti.com
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